Benedictine Convent of Perpetual Adoration
31970 State Hwy P
Clyde, MO 64432-8100
660-944-2221

August 26, 2004
To Whom It May Concern:

C&M Restoration has recently completed tuckpointing, repairing and sealing our
bell tower. The entire project was done with great attention to even the smallest
details. Research and consultation with an engineer prior to the work facilitated the
restoration process. Original construction was in the early 1920’s and a lot of
thermal cracking had occurred over the years. This has now been properly restored
and repaired as needed. The bell tower looks as good as new.

The people who worked on this project were courteous, careful, and professional in
every way. It was especially good working with Bill Thomas on this project and
when we were able to see up close some needed repairs that weren’t planned, he
found a way to work them in so that future problems with the masonry would be
avoided. Most significantly, the quality of craftsmanship overall was impressive.

I highly recommend C&M Restoration to anyone needing quality workmanship in
any kind of masonry restoration. It has been a pleasure working with C&M. I will
be happy to provide further details if needed, and can be reached at the above
phone number.
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